
Dear Palliser Families: 

We wanted to thank you for your support and patience as we navigate the significant changes the 
COVID-19 pandemic has created. For schools currently on spring break, in-school classes remain 
cancelled. However, online or print-based distance education will resume on April 6, when our staff are 
back to work. For schools that are not currently on spring break, in-school classes remain cancelled. 
However, online or print-based distance education should have resumed this past week. If that has not 
happened, please contact your school directly. 

At this time, it is our intention to return to normal communication processes where individual schools 
are the primary source of information for parents. As such, we have asked schools to make sure they are 
keeping their school communities informed moving forward. Having said that, if there are major new 
developments, the school division will assist with parental communication if appropriate. 

As always, we are grateful to serve our school communities and we want to assure you we are 
committed to providing each student with the best educational experience possible in this new reality.  

For the latest updates and recommendations on protecting yourself and your community, 
visit alberta.ca/COVID19. 

For a recently-released Frequently Asked Questions document by the Government of Alberta for 
children and young students, CLICK HERE 

 

https://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans.aspx
http://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/250123

